January 21, 2014

Mr. Patrick Louden, Director Division of Nuclear Materials Safety U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 Lisle, IL 60532-4352



7770 West New York Street Indianapolis, IN 46214-2988 317-273-1690 (FAX) 317-273-2250

2204 Yankee Street Niles, MI 49120 269-262-4320 or 574-233-6820 (FAX) 269-262-4479

Re:

Completion of All Required Actions

Confirmatory Order Nos. EA-09-114 and IA-09-044

Dear Mr. Louden:

Upon submittal of this correspondence, we understand we have completed all actions required by the above noted confirmatory orders established during an Alternative Dispute Resolution mediation session conducted with our firm at your facility on August 25, 2009. Since that time, we can state with confidence that our radiation safety program has been significantly improved and that we are complying with all requirements of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).

In order to complete our actions, we are submitting our in-house audits for 2013 and 2014, in addition to an independent audit performed recently by InstroTek, Inc. for the fifth year of our confirmatory order requirements. Of course, in our opinion, the independent audit is testament to the fact that our radiation safety program (RSP) is in compliance with the requirements of the confirmatory orders and our materials license.

We would appreciate confirmation from the NRC of the completion of our actions. We wish to state that the past five years have proved to be valuable in improving our complete understanding of the requirements of the NRC in order for our firm to create a robust safety culture related to our RSP.

Should you have any questions or if you are in need of any additional information, please contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely,

EARTH EXPLORATION, INC.

Christopher S/Loyd Radiation Safety Officer

Richard D. Olson, P.E.

President

Attachments:

In-House Audits 2013 and 2014

Independent Audit by InstroTek, Inc. dated January 2014